
 

Sold by Road Tech Marine 
between 1 January 2015 and 1 April 2021 

 
Defect  
The product does not comply with the labelling requirements of the 
mandatory standard 'Consumer Goods (Motor Vehicle Recovery 
Straps) Safety Standard 2017'. 
 
Hazard  
Recovery straps without the required safety warning label may be 
used incorrectly. There is an increased risk of injury or death if 
recovery straps are used incorrectly. 
 
What to do  
Consumers should stop using the product and return it to a Road 
Tech Marine store for a full refund or replacement product. 
 
Contact details  
Consumers can contact Road Tech Marine on 
sales@roadtechmarine.com.au or 1300 964 264 (Monday-Friday, 
8:30am-5:30pm AEDT and Saturday, 8:30am - 5pm AEDT). 
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